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May 23, 2018 
 
 
Dear Intro to Wilderness Campers & Parents,   
 
Here's the packing list for our camp session.  As this is a new experience for all of us, I am giving you a 
list below of the things which are unique to this camp. This is not an exhaustive list as I figure you can go 
off the “overnight campers” and/or “extra Jungle Hut & Thai Hut Gear” lists for normal packing - see 
page 4 of the “Prepared Camper” document located here on our website: 
www.thearkcm.org/file_download/inline/85cf0cf6-b07e-4deb-85ab-0920fa5063a6 
 
 If you don't have something on the list, don't worry about it. We are very good at improvising and 
making things work.  
  
We have several mountain bikes at the camp but they tend to be larger sizes. That is why we are 
suggesting you bring your own that is fitted to you. If not, you will certainly get a chance to try some of 
the bikes we have as part of our program.  
  
Please pray for God to be preparing us all for this time we will share together.  
  
Please call or email me if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
  
Peace, 
 
Bruce R Cameron 
Executive Director 
THE ARK Christian Ministries 
765-669-0457 

  
Packing List: 

1. Bible, Pen, Journal (you will 
receive a Bible Memory Booklet) 

2. Mountain Bike if you have one 
3. Backpack for a day hike 
4. Water bottle (2 liter preferred) 
5. Metal Cup & Spoon for meals (or 

very heavy plastic – must manage 
boiling water) 

6. Pocket Knife for Carving 
7. Water shoes or sandals 

(Canoeing) 
8. Fishing Poles & Tackle 
9. Bug Spray 
10. Sleeping Bag (Lightweight) 
11. Flashlight (headlamp preferred)

  
 
 

http://www.thearkcm.org/file_download/inline/85cf0cf6-b07e-4deb-85ab-0920fa5063a6


Additional NEW INFO from Bruce: 
 
One thing I forgot to mention.... we will actually be leaving the property for an 
overnight at a state park on June 4-5. I just want to give you a heads up. I know if 
I were a parent or camper, I might want to know this. 
 
We found really good canoeing and hiking at one state park not far away and it 
makes sense for us to teach setting up a tent and all those particulars as well. So, 
we are traveling there Monday and will be back Tuesday evening. We are really 
looking forward to our time together. 

 
 


